



Summer 2020 Newsletter for Festival 2021

July 8 – 10, 2021 – Surrey, B.C.

Right at the moment we are in the holding bay, waiting for word from the control tower as to whether we get clearance for takeoff, or a cancellation notice due to weather conditions. The skies are not looking good right now with the virus still spreading.

We thought of changing the name to Festival 21 but legally we are unable to do this as our bank account is under 'Festival 2020', so we are calling the event "Festival 2020 in '21".

Some small dance groups may start up, but for large gatherings of 500 – 600 or more it could be a long time (if ever) before they start. For now, we sit pat and wait for word from the tower. The radar does not look good, but let's hope for a ray of sunshine on the horizon. If you have to cancel, PLEASE BE ASSURED THAT EVERYONE WILL RECEIVE A FULL REFUND. **If you did not apply for a refund, your registration will automatically roll over for July 2021.** If you still wish to send in a cancellation, and apply for a refund please send your request to **Maureen**, our current registrar, at mwilson.festival2021@gmail.com

Norm Cox
Festival Co-Chair